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U.S. Department 400 - Seventh St., SW
of Transportation Washington, DC 20590

Federal Motor Carrier
Safety Administration

JUN 13 2006

Mr. Dennis Fixler

Bureau of Economic Analysis
Chief Statistician

1441 L Street, N.W.
Washington, DC 20230

Dear Mr. Fixler:

| want to thank you for your comments in response to Docket FMCSA -2006-24624:
Renewed Approval of Information Collections. Your support of the information
collection is appreciated. The data collected will be used by several communities to
analyze various aspects of the motor carrier industry such as it productivity and its role
in the economy.

Thank you for taking the time to comment. | appreciate your support of this initiative.

Sincerely yours,
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Mary Powers-King, Director
Office of Information Technology
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U.S. Department 400 - Seventh St.. SW
of Transportation Washington, DC 20590

Federal Motor Carrier
Safety Administration

JUN 13 2006

Ms. Jean M. Gardner
Central Analysis Bureau, Inc.
Chief Executive Officer

14 Penn Plaza, Suite 500
New York, NY 10122

Dear Ms. Gardner:

| want to thank you for your comments in response to Docket FMCSA -2006-24264:
Renewed Approval of Information Collections. Your support of the information
collection is appreciated, especially your comments on the accuracy of the estimated
burden, your suggestions for enhancements, and concerns for the current access
methods. The data collected will be used by various communities to analyze various
aspects of the motor carrier industry such as it productivity and its role in the economy.

Thank you for taking the time to comment. | appreciate your support of this initiative.

Sincerely yours,
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Mary Powers-King, Director
Office of Information Technology



